
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD  

https://www.sandiego.gov/parkandrecboard 
 

****CANCELLATION NOTICE**** 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Parks and Recreation Board  
      scheduled for 2:00 p.m., Thursday, March 20, 2025 

has been cancelled. 
 
 
 

***************************************** 
 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is April 17, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. 
Please contact Elvi Ricafort at ericafort@sandiego.gov for questions. 
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